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2024 ILLINOIS CPA LICENSE 
RENEWAL INFORMATION 

 
1. CPA licenses expire on September 30, 2024. 
2. Renewal notices go out on July 1, 2024. 
3. Renewal notices will come from 

FPR.notice@illinois.gov. 
4. Make sure that IDFPR has your current email 

address to receive renewal notice. 
5. First time renewals or licensees who have not 

accessed their account since the last renewal will 
receive information on account username and 
password reset. 

6. CPAs may contact IDFPR Hotline for Password 
information at 1.800.560.6420. 

7. The renewal fee for licensed CPAs is $120 and $90 for registered CPAs. 
8. Licensed CPAs must complete 120 hours of continuing education to include 4 

hours of ethics and 1 hour of sexual harassment prevention prior to renewal. A 
minimum of 40 hours of the 120 must be some type of live programming. 

9. CPA firms and sole practitioners must satisfactorily complete a peer review prior 
to renewal if expressing an assurance or opinion on a financial statement or an 
audit or examination. 

10. Renew early and on time. 

 

RECORDED VIRTUAL TOWN HALL 

ICPAS Government Relations hosted a Virtual Town Hall with Division of Professional 
Regulation Acting Director Camile Lindsay and IDFPR Staff on the 2024 CPA License 
Renewal Process. See recorded Virtual Town Hall with Q & A.  

mailto:FPR.notice@illinois.gov
https://vimeo.com/960420776/20562ef227?share=copy

